
PEC NEWS 
September 4, 2018 
 
Dear Sacred Heart Families, 
 
On behalf of the Parish Education Committee (PEC), I would like to welcome you all to the 2018-2019 school year.  I’d like 
to extend a special welcome to any new families to the school.  I pray that you will find your association with Sacred Heart 
as positive and edifying as my family and I have. 
 
Introducing our PEC for 2018-2019: 

● Fr. Francis Galvan (Pastor) 
● Ellen Fairn (Parish Liaison) 
● Todd Stewardson (Fundraising) 
● Jordan Kinghorn (Parent Participation) 
● Mario Costa (Secretary & Finance) 
● Jason Cummings (Vice-Chair & Society Delegate) 
● Tim Dumas (Chair) 

 
Thanks to the outgoing members of the PEC for their service: 

● Fr. Edgar Polotan (Pastor) 
● Kim Gougeon (Community Engagement & Society Delegate) 
● Chris Hermesmann (Vice-Chair & Fundraising) 
● Krista Popowych (Chair) 

 
As Fr. Edgar leaves our community, I would especially like to thank him, not only his service to the PEC, but more 
specifically, for his many years of steady spiritual leadership.  Kim, Chris, and Krista have also done an outstanding job 
laying the groundwork for the future success of our community through their PEC service; and for this, we are eternally 
grateful. 
 
Save the date: 

● Thursday, September 6, 2018: Annual General Meeting @ 7:00pm 
● Wednesday, September 12, 2018: New Parents Welcome Night @ 6:30pm 
● Sunday, September 16, 2018: Family Day @ 12:00pm 
● Friday, November 30, 2018: Dinner Dance Auction @ 6:00pm 

 
As this school year begins, I pray that our association together continues to bring us closer to Jesus Christ through the 
sacraments, as we strive to actively live our faith through this year’s school theme: 
 

● “What do you want of me Lord?” 
 
Lastly, and most importantly, I’d like to thank our teachers, support staff, pastor and administration for their wonderful 
example and continued commitment to spreading the Gospel within our community. 
 
With God’s Blessings for the 2018-2019 School Year! 
 

Tim 
 
Tim Dumas,  
Chair, Sacred Heart Parish Education Committee 


